
From: Kevin Waldman
To: Kelly Churney
Cc: Cynthia Abbott
Subject: Palm Beach Day Academy
Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 7:09:47 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mayor and Town Council:
 
My family and I moved to Palm Beach in September, 2021.  We specifically sought a
midtown location and purchased our home at 246 Seaspray Avenue.  As the recipients of this
email know well, Palm Beach is a special place and we are very fortunate to be part of this
community and appreciate the proximity Seaspray Avenue offers.    
 
I understand that Palm Beach Day Academy has requested the ability to add parking spaces
for their teachers west of the school.  We are in complete support of this request.  
 
The ability to mitigate parking problems on Seaview by allowing PBDA to leverage existing
property is an ideal solution.  The addition of these cars does not, in our view, diminish value
to the neighboring streets and will not create any negative impact.  
 
Additionally, the parking seems like a very important need for the school and as neighbors we
want to support their ability to improve current parking conditions for their teachers as well as
the community.  
 
Again we support this request and encourage the town to support it as well.
 
Thanks
Cynthia and Kevin Waldman   
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